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“We are incredibly grateful for the recent gift of $10,000 from an alum to support student scholarships!” Pacific
Union College (PUC) recently shared on social media.

The donor shared that the gift was made as a way of saying thanks to PUC for wonderful memories of their time as a
student there, including the support of caring professors and developing friendships that have lasted a lifetime.

“We can’t think of a better way to honor happy memories than by helping more students create memories of their
own – thank you so much!” the school stated.
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Learn more about Pacific Union College.

P.S. Did you Know?

Fall 2021 classes at Pacific Union College begin September 27!
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